
      GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

                                                     Tuesday, January 28, 2020 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Cheese Pizza 

   Crunchy Chicken Tenders  

 

 

BIRTHDAYS: None  

 

 

1. Congratulations to the following students for participating in the finals of the 2020 Gurrie 

Geography Bee: Samantha Lameter, Marco Milutinovic, Jordyn Hoffenberg, Elizabeth 

Rus, Matthew Matteucci, and Devin Wong.  The competition was fierce and required a 

long tie breaker to determine who would make the final round to square off against 

returning champion, Ethan Mason.  Kenny Bach captured third place while Ryan Nowak 

advanced to the finals and secured a second place finish.  Ethan Mason emerged 

victorious and captured his second Gurrie Geography Bee Title... Ethan will take the state 

qualifying test today after school today and make his bid to advance to the state 

competition.  Good luck, Ethan! 

 


